
                                          South Carolina Caribbean Culture and Heritage, Inc. 
                   P.O. Box 32278, Charleston, SC 29417-2278 

Telephone: 843-557-6258 
Email: info@charlestoncarifest.com 

Website: www.charlestoncarifest.com 
 
 
February 2, 2015 
 
Jennifer Jessup  
Departmental Paperwork Clearance Officer, 
Department of Commerce, Room 6616,  
14th and Constitution Avenue NW.,  
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Dear Ms. Jennifer Jessup, 
 
I am Lorna Shelton Beck and a member of the South Carolina Caribbean Culture & Heritage, Inc. 
based in Charleston, South Carolina. 
 
This letter is to express my support for the combined question on Race and Ethnicity that has been 
tested for use on the 2020 Census Form. 
 
I would also like to express my desire for consideration to be given to others in our varied communities 
that do not have access to computers or smart phones. The allocation of adequate funds to allow 
individuals to go door to door in the hard to count communities will allow for complete inclusion.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lorna Shelton Beck 
Lorna Shelton Beck 
President/Founder 
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